
50th anniversary special website:  https://www2.kek.jp/kek50/
Contact：   General Affairs Division　Email shomu@mail.kek.jp

Dear Colleagues
2021 is the year of our 
50th anniversary!

KEK has been a part of the history of accelerator science for these 50 years,
 and will keep accelerating to pass a bright future onto the next generation.

The 50th anniversary preparation committee has been planning 
various events to make this year the best. 

We look forward to your frank opinions and suggestions.

As colleagues, let us commemorate 
this milestone together and make this year memorable.

Let’s celebrate together!
50th anniversary preparation committee
Executive Director in charge   Junji Haba
Chairperson    Shoji Uno




